State of New Hampshire

Highway Department Concord

FRANK D. MERRILL
COMMISSIONER

December 8, 1949

Mr. Howard G. Langley Chairman, Board of Selectmen Gilmanton, N.H. Box 8

Dear Sir:

You have my permission to exceed the \$1500.00 per mile limitation on your Town Road Aid work this year.

Very truly yours,

FDM/lds Copy to E.B.H. Commissioner.

September 14, 1949.

Frank D. Merrill, Commissioner, State Highway Dept. Concord N.H.

Dear Sirt

Permission is requested to exceed the statutory limit of \$ 1500.00 per mile for our T.R.A. work this year.

Difficult terrain, rough going and drainage replacements make this necessary.

Very truly yours

Samo or Hilmanton